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TO:  Potential Applicants, Non-Profits, and Developers of HTF Awards  

FROM: MHC/Federal Programs 

SUBJECT: 2024 HTF Application Rating Form 

DATE:  August 7, 2024 
 
MHC is issuing Bulletin #24-004 to announce the correction of the 2024 HTF Application Rating Form. 
 
The current form omits five items from the “Development Amenities” section of the application rating 
form. The form has been corrected and will replace the incorrect application rating form on the website. 

The corrected application rating form is posted on the Federal Program Forms web page at: 

https://www.mshomecorp.com/federal-programs/forms/ 

If you have any questions, please contact Jamie Bouie at 601-718-4682 or via email at 
jamie.bouie@mshc.com.  
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